
Your Voice Matters!
Dear iFoster Community:

Over 2,400 of you completed our "Tell It to Biden!" survey a year ago. They told the real story of

foster care and had practical suggestions for the changes that must be made. We have spent a

year carefully reading your responses, hiring a notable research team and getting funding to

create The Voice of the Foster Care Community annual survey . We plan on asking you every

year how our children, youth, caregivers and front line workers are doing. And we will work to

make sure our elected officials, agencies, and the public hear you loud and clear.

READ the first Voice of the Foster Care Community report - these are your words - and
visit our new website dedicated entirely to amplifying your voice -
www.voiceoffostercare.org 

SHARE your Voice. Year 2 survey is ready for your input. Please complete and share with
other members of our community YEAR 2 SURVEY

TELL your elected officials to read the report and your comments - every one of them is
posted on the website, searchable by state. TAKE ACTION

We are committed to making sure your voices are heard. Your first report is already informing the

Biden Administration, Congressional Caucus on Foster Youth, Federal and State agencies on the

policies, funding and practices they put in place.  

Thank you for sharing. We take our our duty to amplify your voices seriously. With your collective

voice, we can improve the child welfare system and make it about the well-being of the child.

Thank you,

Serita Cox

CEO and Former Foster Youth

iFoster

855-936-7837 /text 530-550-8001 / support@ifoster.org

Voice of Foster Care
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http://www.voiceoffostercare.org
https://www.voiceoffostercare.org/take-year2-survey/
https://www.voiceoffostercare.org/take-action/
http://www.voiceoffostercare.org

